
Nominating Committee Report 

2024 - 2026 KPOA Board Nominee 

 

Reed Ziegler and Beka Trepper are completing their two-year terms and have agreed to serve 

another term.  

Jamie Fish is coming off the board after four years of service. We appreciate all that Jamie has 

done to manage our roads and snow plowing during this time and in her previous terms on the 

board. 

Nominating Committee: Chair Steven Padley, Peggy Smith, and Susan Keller. 

 

The 2024 Nominee is:  

Mary Smith, 124 Continental Dr. 

I moved to Kingwood in January 2013 after retiring from the City of Milwaukee Environmental 

Health Department where I was a field supervisor. Leaving a northern city and moving to 

Kingwood was the best decision I ever made! I enjoy traveling, walking (often with doggy 

company), gardening, and sharing wine and conversation with friends. I served as the KPOA 

secretary from May 2013 - May 2015, and I stepped in as Vice President/Social Chair in 

September 2019 through May 2021, when there was a vacancy on the board. 

 


